
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 12/30/2013 1:50:08 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Paycheck Release Time 

FYI 

From: WebMaster 
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2013 1:38 PM 
To: ALL PUC 
Subject: Paycheck Release Time 

The Fiscal Office will be releasing paychecks at noon on Tuesday December 31, 2013. 

Have a very Happy New Year! 

Audrey Kitzes 

Manager, Budget and Fiscal Services 

Administrative Services 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-2046 


